
 

 

16 April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
We are pleased to welcome back our students to the start of a new term and I hope, like many, 
you are able to take advantage of the slightly warmer weather and the lighter evenings. 
 
For many of our students, the Summer term is always met with some trepidation; our Year 11 and 
13 students will soon be completing their examinations and this will undoubtedly be a busy time 
for them.  Over the next few weeks teachers will be supporting students with revision resources, 
techniques, and subject specific support.  It is vital that all students continue to engage with their 
lessons and learning so that they are fully prepared once the examinations begin.  
 
The summer term is always a great opportunity for students to further involve themselves with 
extra-curricular activities.  As the weather improves, more clubs and sporting activities will take 
place and we encourage all of our students to engage with the opportunities available.  Further 
details about our enrichment offer can be found here; https://www.whgs-
academy.org/secondary/enrichment 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to remind you about our Arbor Parent App.  This 
invaluable tool provides information about your child’s attendance, behaviour, timetable and 
personal information.  As our main route of communication, it is becoming essential for all 
parents/carers to engage with the app.  Full details and support is available here; 
https://www.whgs-academy.org/parents/arbor-parent-portal 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Thom Copestake 
Head of School (Secondary) 
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